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For Immediate Release—May 1st, 2024 
 

 
PSC Schedules Allowable Ex Parte Communication Briefing for May 7th, 2024  
 
 

Columbia, South Carolina—The Public Service Commission has scheduled an allowable ex parte 
communication briefing before the agency at 10 a.m. on Tuesday, May 7th, 2024, at the request of Duke Energy 
Carolinas, LLC and Duke Energy Progress, LLC. The topic of this allowable ex parte communication briefing 
will be a discussion of Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC’s and Duke Energy Progress, LLC’s proposed customer 
renewable programs and proposed modifications to Green Source Advantage (GSA) programs and riders.  
 
An allowable ex parte communication briefing is a form of communication between the PSC and a person or 
organization involved in a PSC docket or nondocketed item that is conducted in accordance with SC Code Ann. 
Section 58-3-260(c)(6). Allowable ex parte communication briefings allow the PSC to receive information from 
persons involved in matters that come before or are likely to come before the Commission without violating the 
ethical standards to which the PSC adheres.  
 
More details can be found in the related Dockets at the following links (Docket No. 2022-326-E and 
Docket No. 2018-320-E). Those interested in watching this allowable ex parte communication briefing 
can attend in person; please arrive at the Commission's offices before 10:00 a.m. to sign in. A recording 
of the briefing may be viewed online once it concludes and can be found at this link.  
 
For more information, follow the Commission on Facebook or email contact@psc.sc.gov or call 803.896.5100.  
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https://www.scstatehouse.gov/code/t58c003.php
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